
Dear Council 

As a local resident born in Manly Hospital and residing at 10/57-59 Crown Road, I am in full 
support of Hugo’s DA application to provide more seating for the restaurant and to the 
community.

As the population increases so does the need for more places for people to meet.

Yours sincerely 
Julie Bundock
Local Rate Payer
M: 0414 800060
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